MEETING SUMMARY
February 9, 2005

Visual Preference Survey

The Visual Preference Survey was given to the public at the beginning of the meeting.
The survey was taken, results tallied and then discussed. We also went through every
picture and stated what was liked or disliked about the image.

Subdivision

Once the visual preference survey was completed the planning commission continued
with their regular meeting. We discussed innovative techniques for subdivision design.
Design ideas included; open space subdivision design, green infrastructure, new urbanist,
and rural cluster. Erdman passed out a handout on each type of subdivision design for
the group to review before next meeting.

General Business

It was also discussed the Planning Advisor Erdman would set up a meeting the Castle
Rock Public Works director and the Cowlitz County Public Works director to discuss the
water and sewer boundaries, perfecting the urban growth boundary.

Plan of Action
1. Review subdivision types and research ordinances
2. Set up a meeting with public works departments
3. Update the City Council
4. Work on draft Land Use Chapter



